August 26, 1971

Mr. Robert J. Rowen, Jr.
2504 "O" Street
Eureka, California 95501

Dear Mr. Rowen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 18, 1971.
We have completed the fact finding portion of our
investigation of the matters you brought to our
attention with respect to operation of the Pacific
Gas and Electric Company Humboldt Bay reactor
operating under AEC license. Mr. J. J. Ward, who
was in charge of our investigation, will contact
you in the near future to arrange tc meet with
you to discuss our findings.

Very truly yocurs,
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